
U.S. Department of Justice 

CRM/2546f 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

 

lb Ou - J82 

This is in response to your letter dated May 21, 1977, pursuant 
to the Freedom of Information Act for records concerning the assassination 
of President John F. Kennedy. 

We have located additional documents of the Criminal Division pertinent 
to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy, which are listed in the 
attached schedule. These documents are being released to you in part 
(except for documents being referred to other offices as indicated in the 
attached schedule). The Freedom of Information Act exemptions which apply 
to the documents released in part are 5 U.S.C. 552(b): 

(6) Documents which if disclosed would constitute a clearly 
unwarranted invasion of the personal privacy of a third 
party; 

(7) Investigatory records compiled for law enforcement the 
disclosure of which would: 

(C) Constitute an unwarranted invasion of the personal 
privacy of a third party. 

Pursuant to Department Tegulations, you have a right to appeal 
the deletions as a partial denial of your request. This appeal must be 
made within thirty days in writing and addressed to: Assistant Attorney 
General, Office of Legal Policy (Attention: Office of Information and 
Privacy) United States Department of Justice, Washington, D.C. 20530. 
The envelope and letter should be clearly marked, "FOIPA Appeal". If on 
appeal your request is denied, judicial review will thereafter be available 
to you in the district in which you reside or have your principal place 
of business or the district in which the records denied to you are 
located or the District of Columbia. 

Sincerely, 

S. 	D, Chie 
Freedom of Informa on/Privacy Act Unit 

Crimina Division 
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